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The fiscal note on the amendment incorrectly specified that striking 

Section 1 of the bill would not result in a fiscal impact.  After further 

review, the Office of Policy and Management (OPM) will not require a 

Grants and Contracts Specialist to meet the requirements of the 

amendment.  Additionally, OPM will only require one Associate 

Accounts Examiner to meet the requirements of the amendment, instead 

of the two that were required to meet the requirements of the underlying 

bill.  This will reduce the cost of the bill by $255,000 in FY 26 and FY 27. 

 All other fiscal impacts related to the underlying bill remain 

unchanged by the amendment. 


